Brienne Walsh - Senior Center (X3107)
L. _

From: lgilman@mainecouncilonaging.org
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 11:51 AM

To: Brienne Walsh - Senior Center (X3107)
Subject: CHEF Grant Notification

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Brienne Walsh
Merrimac Council on Aging and Senior Center
Merrimac, MA

Dear Brienne,

Thank you for your application to the Maine Council on Aging’s CHEF grant, sponsored by
Hannaford. We received over 120 competitive and creative applications, and we wish we
could fund all of them.

lam pleased to inform you that your grant application has been approved for the full
amount of your request, $10000. This was a very competitive process, and our reviewers
were impressed with the depth and focus of your program. Congratulations!

To expedite the funding process, by return email please verify your receipt of this
notification and send me your EIN and confirm your mailing address for the check. We will
process checks as soon as possible. You should expect to receive fundlng along with the
formal terms and conditions of the grant in September.

As arequirement of this funding, you agreed to attend a 12 hour presentation about
ageism called “Power in Aging.” We have set up two sessions via Zoom:

Thurs, Sept 5 from 11:30-1:00

Tues, Sept 10 from 2:00-3:30

You will be receiving an invitation to these impactful meetings within the next couple of days
but please mark your calendars and share this information with your staff. All are welcome to
attend.

Once again, congratulations! We are very happy to be working with you and look forward
to hearing about your results.

Laurie Gilman
Maine Council on Aging



CHEF Grant Manager



